
“ Welcoming The Public To Join Us”  
 

 
     Edgewood Entrance Sign Restored by Edgewood Flyers and Brentwood High School 
 

Model Aviators -  Stewards of the Land 
 

 
 

Model Aviators: “…Provide long-term stewardship.... 
They care for the areas they use....”  

United States Environmental Protection Agency 
From:  The EPA and AMA Partnership Video 

 
·  Helping to protect the Edgewood Preserve since the 1970s  

 
·  Providing a family-oriented, community-based activity  

 
·  Teaching children in the community about science and nature 

 
·  Offering The AMA Scholarship Program 

 
·  C.L.I.M.B. (Concerned Long Island Mountain Bikers,) L.I.G.H.T. (Long Island Greenways and Healthy Trail,) 

Partnering with the Edgewood Flyers to form: 
“The Stewards of Edgewood”



 
Many inquisitive minds about what we do. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pack Night: John 
Quincy Adams 
El ementary School , 
Deer Park… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Scouts with many questions.  There was a lot of 
discussion amongst the kids and families as well. 

 
Demonstrations for our community. 
 
 
 
 
We have been working together with Scouts 
grades 1-5 in Deer Park.  Pack leader Mike 
Joyce has been working with the Edgewood 
Flyers this fall. 
 
 
This spring we will host a day for the scout 
groups to earn there “Aviation Merit Badges.”  
The Edgewood Flyers volunteers have been 
going to pack night to start with the foundations 
in model aviation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Many excited families and children talk about a fun 
family activity.  
 
 
 



 
 
 

New areas 
of responsibil ity… 
 
 
 
 
 
Albany has given the Edgewood Flyers much 
more responsibilities.  Our community group 
has signed an agreement with the NYSDEC in 
Albany to expand our care of the Edgewood 
Preserve.  Not only are we the first to restore the 
grass lands at Edgewood, but the first to 
continually maintain it through our volunteer 
group. 
 
A lot of work was done to start the restoration of 
the main entrance at Edgewood.  Now our 
responsibility we are cleaning up the mess left 
behind by others. 
 
We thank our volunteers for there hard work 
and efforts to keep the area looking good and 
clean. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What was left behind. 

 
Many industrial garbage bags were used. 
 
 
 

Debris left behind by others is cleaned up. 
 
 
 

 
One of three loads carted out.  A total of 3,000lbs!!! 
 
 



 
The end result is a much cleaner and safer entrance and 
parking lot 
 
 

 
Entrance area is now the Edgewood Flyers responsibility.  
And it looks much better. 
 
 

 
The entrance to the main trails are also a responsibility 
that were neglected, however the Edgewood Flyers have 
taken that on as well. 

 
Another trail cleaned by our volunteers. 
 
 
 

 
The main entrance road cleaned of debris. 
 
 
 

 
The overflow parking lot was cleaned as well. 
 



   
Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA) District Vice President 
Eric Williams at the West Babylon Community Youth Center 
 
 
 
 
 

Academy of M odel  
Aeronautics awards 
“Gol d” to EWF and a 
grant to the 
community based 
organization… 
 
 
 

 
VP Eric Williams handing a grant of $1,000 to the EWF. 

 
EWF president, Charles Davis, accepting The Gold Leader Club Award.  
This would have not been possible without the hard work of many 
families. 
 
Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA) District Vice 
President Eric Williams presented two awards at the West 
Babylon Community Youth Center to The Edgewood 
Flyers, Sunday March 25, 2012. 
 
The Edgewood Flyers were presented with the Gold 
Leader Award.    This award takes dedication and hard 
work to be able to meet all of the AMA criteria.  Working 
closely with local schools, environmental agencies, town 
organizations and charitable giving’s, were just some of 
the requirements the AMA requires for this prestigious 
award. 
 
The second award which was given to the EWF was “The 
Take Off and Grow Program”  (TAG).  This grant of 
$1,000 was presented to the EWF to help sponsor youth 
events with local schools, civil air patrol, scouts, and 
families in the community.  
 
A youth fun fly competition was held at the West Babylon 
Community Youth Center.  One of the EWF members 
won a trophy.  Jonathan Sabini age 8 was presented with 
his trophy by VP Eric Williams.  
 
 

 
EWF youth member Jonathan Sabini, age 8 proudly accepting his first 
place trophy. 



 
Many turned out at the Cradle of Aviation Museum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local  Kids and 
Famil ies at The 
Cradl e of Aviation 
2012… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Distributed materials for the EWF as well as for DEC 
 
 

 
Moms interested in upcoming summer events 
 
 
 
   
At the Cradle of Aviation, March 31 2012, the Edgewood 
Flyers, and others displayed to museum visitors the fun, 
and constructive pastime of model aviation. 
 
The Edgewood Flyers also handed out DEC materials for 
there efforts over the many years at the Oak Brush Plains 
Preserve in conjunction with the Edgewood Flyers.  Many 
were interested in the Summer Camps the DEC had to 
offer.  We had a huge turnout. 
 
The EWF promoted our upcoming events for 2012.  We 
also, had demos for families to try out models indoor as 
well as outdoor. 
 
We also promoted local small businesses and agencies to 
keep these venues alive and well. 
 
We did a walk through the museum with the kids and 
showed the  rich history Long Island has to offer in 
aviation.  It was not only educational but fun as well. 
 
 
 

 
Many kids stopped by with a passion in there eyes 
 
 



 
The main parking lot as well as the secondary parking lot were cleaned. 
 
 

2012 Spring cl eanup of 
Edgewood… 
 
 

 
Both sides of Commack Road were cleaned North/South from traffic 
light to traffic light. 
 

 
Dad volunteering to clean the Preserve we use. 

 
Families of the EWF making a difference in the Environment. 
 
 

 
A world of a difference can be made to the environment with some hard 
work. 
 
 
Many families of the EWF come out every Spring to 
clean the surrounding area of the Preserve.  The week 
prior we cleaned trails and inside the Preserve.  The 
second week we cleaned the perimeter and surrounding 
areas.  We even cleaned across the street for the local 
residence. 
 
 

 
27 Industrial size garbage bags were removed form the Preserve!!! 



Earth Day 2012…

                  Autumn Olives cleared to continue grass growth in highly disturbed areas of the old Edgewood Hospital grounds
 
 
Not only are our activities bases solely on aviation, but as 
stewards of the land as well.  We care about our 
surroundings and the Edgewood Flyers take care of the 
Preserve.  We have also worked hard with the NYSDEC 
in cleanup efforts as well as invasive removal.  On Earth 
Day 2012, the Edgewood Flyers continued the removal of 
an invasive species known as the Autumn Olive.  Over 
the course of these last three years the Edgewood Flyers 
continued data collecting and monitoring.  Data was taken 
and compiled for continued removal over time for the 
NYSDEC.  These events were done by the hard work and 
dedication of our community members in order to 
continue to provide these activities for our community as 
well as to restore the grasslands at the Edgewood 
Preserve. 
 
 

 
Cutting of invasive Autumn Olive 

 
 
 
 
 
 

·  Hel ping to protect 
the Edgewood Preserve 

since the 1970’s  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Native grasses able to get sunlight and grow 



 
Old Commack road cleanup of invasives 
 

A New Partnership: 
“Stewards of Edgewood” 

EWF (Edgewood Fl yers) 

C.L.I .M .B. (Concerned Long I sl and M ountain Bikers) 

L.I .G. H.T. (Long I sl and Greenways and Heal thy Trail s) 
 
The NYSDEC in Albany recognizes years of efforts by signing 
AANRA (Adopt A Natural Resource Agreement) with the 
Edgewood Flyers!  C.L.I.M.B. (Concerned Long Island 
Mountain Bikers,) L.I.G.H.T. (Long Island Greenways and 
Healthy Trail,) and The Edgewood Flyers have agreed to a 
formal partnership called “Stewards of Edgewood.”  Along side 
C.L.I.M.B. and L.I.G.H.T. we will collaborate together in 
furthering community oriented recreational activities for all to 
enjoy as well as maintaining a clean and safe environment at 
Edgewood. 
 
This year the Edgewood flyers helped L.I.G.H.T. and 
C.L.I.M.B. in clearing Old Commack Road as well as cleaning 
garbage to the south and north of Commack Road. 
 
 

 
Finished clearing of Old Commack Road 
 

 
Many community members came to help.  CLIMB and LIGHT members 
joined the Edgewood Flyers in cleanups along side Commack Road 
 
 
 
 

 
L.I.G.H.T. President Denis Burns helps Edgewood Flyers clean South of 
Commack Road 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Even though in the early Spring 27 garbage bags were taken from 
Edgewood, we still managed to gather up 18 more bags of garbage plus 
tires and construction materials left behind.  We would like to thank the 
town of Islip and the NYSDEC for helping us remove the garbage. 



 
Local Scout Troops having a good time at Edgewood earning 
there aviation merit badges 
 
 
 

Scouts join in fun at 
Edgewood… 
 
 
Local scout troops joined the Edgewood Flyers this May 
for a community outing with 30 scout members and there 
families to participate in earning there aviation merit 
badges. 
 
Families participated along side there scouts.  It was a fun 
as well as a great learning experience for all members.  A 
free raffle as well as pizza and refreshments were served.  
As one family said “It was wonderful of this organization 
to volunteer their time and share this with us and our 
troops.” 
 
 
 
 
 

 
              Scout Troops eagerly waiting to fly 

 
Practicing before taking the controls of a model airplane provided by 
The EWF 
 
 
 
 

 
              Guidance and direction for kids in the community 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Having a great time at Edgewood with the Edgewood Flyers 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

·  Providing a family-
oriented, community-

based activity 
 
 
 
 
Our Spring 2012 gathering at Edgewood was a great time.  
We had lots of prizes, food and good family fun.  The 
weather was perfect.  The “Fun-Fly: was a great turnout 
with lots of families enjoying the spring afternoon in good 
company. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Lake view of Joe Nall Memorial 
 
 
 

Brentwood Resident 
Andrew, age 9 sings 
National  Anthem… 

 
 
Local Brentwood kid Andrew age 9 with a passion for 
singing was awarded the opportunity to sing the National 
Anthem at a memorial Fly-In known as the Joe Nall 
Memorial at Triple Tree Aerodrome in South Carolina.  
This event is the largest of its kind in the world.  It attracts 
people from around the world.  For more info go to our 
website and hear Andrew sing. 
 
 
The Edgewood Flyers are very proud of Andrew.  He has 
worked with his music teacher throughout the school year 
and did a fantastic job in singing the Star Spangle Banner 
during the opening ceremony. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Andrew age 9 of Brentwood, NY sings National Anthem in front of 
10,000+ people. 

 
Andrew and Jonathan from Brentwood, NY attend the Fly-In Memorial 
of Joseph Nall 
 

 

               
 
 
 
 

 
Entrance to Triple Tree Aerodrome in Woodruff, SC 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

M ORE TO COM E 
in our 

Summer Newsl etter 
 

We thank the Community for their Support!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tel: 516-770-2480 
Website: www.edgewoodflyers.com 

Email: lazun@optonline.net 


